

APPLICATION FOR BAKER-LOWE SCHOLARS PROGRAM 2015-16

The Baker-Lowe Scholars Program of the Lowe Institute of Political Economy is designed for advanced economics majors with interests in public affairs and political economy. Recipients of the awards will write a research paper on a selected public policy issue for presentation at the spring Board of Governors meeting. The institute provides research supervision and assistance. Recipients may receive \$2,500 cash stipends or ½ course credit.

Return completed application form with a copy of your transcript to CMC Lowe Institute, Bauer North, 322. For further information, contact Professor Marc Weidenmier at the Lowe Institute, ext. 78497.

Application Date:		
Student Name:		
Class Year:		
Address/Box #:		
Phone #:		
Overall GPA:		
Economics Courses:		
Course Title and Number	Professor	Grade

Faculty References (list 3, include name and e-mail address):		
Statement of Interest in the Economic Study of Public Affairs or Political Economy		
(may be continued on a separate sheet):		
·		